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Parish 
 

Ward Cllrs Address 
 

Preferred 
Option 

 
Tenants/ 
residents 

 
Ward Cllrs Comments 

 
Town/Parish Council Comments 

 

Bisley Martin 
Brown 

Swedale, 
Stancom
be 

No action 
required. 

   

 

Painswick Parkfield 
Cottages,  

Complete 
planned works. 

   
 

Miserden 

Keith 
Pearson, 
Julie Job,  
Gary Luff 

Bushy 
Beeches, 
The 
Camp 

Refurbish 

 
 
Refurbish 

 
Support refurbishment 

 
Support refurbishment 

 

North Nibley Barrs 
Lane  Refurbish 

 
 
Refurbish 

 
 
Preference to refurbish 

 
 
No feedback received  

Wotton-
Under- Edge 

Mount 
Pleasant  Redevelop 

 
 
Mixed 
response 

 
 
To be reported at Committee 

 
 
To be reported at Committee 

 

Stinchcombe 

Catherine 
Braun, 
Ken 
Tucker, 
George 
James 

The 
Avenue  Redevelop 

 
 
Refurbish 

 
 
To be reported at Committee 

 

See attached  
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Parish 
 

Ward Cllrs Address 
 

Preferred 
Option 

 
Tenants/ 
residents 

 

Ward Cllrs Comments 

 
 

Town/Parish Council Comments 
 

Uley Martin 
Pearcy The Knoll 

Redevelop; 
explore smaller 
versus larger 
site 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mixed 
response 

• There needs to be clear 
and comprehensive 
financials on all options 

• Weight needs to be given  
that limits the time period 
when tenants cannot be 
accommodated in the area 

• the Swedish properties 
were ahead of their time 
and if refurbished or 
replaced by modern like 
timber buildings (which are 
very sustainable) would be 
ideal (if finances stack up) 

• Supports increasing the 
number of units which is 
considered positive  - but 
there will be traffic 
concerns from residents 

• Need to ensure that the 
tenants are 'looked after' 

• Big question is how 
redevelopment can be 
funded. 

 

The majority of the Parish Council 
support the proposed plans on 
condition that all properties have 
gardens, parking and access is 
adequate, and most importantly the 
remaining tenants are found homes 
in the village and given the 
opportunity to return to the Knoll 
when the project is complete. 

 

 
 


